

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Enhancing Medicaid

1 message

Wed, Sep 25, 2013 at 12:39 PM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

I would like to give my voice and vote of support to continuing improving the coverage for those who need it most under the Medicaid program. I believe it is our ethical and moral obligation to do so. If 400,000 people will be hurt or found needing more service and care then they now get how can we NOT do something to improve their lot.

Luke M Drescher

Harrisonburg, VA